Dear Parents

Firstly, | would like to take the time to introduce myself. For those of you that do not know
me | am Joseph Woodward-Dack and I've been appointed as the New Chair of FOPS.

| would like to thank Anna Sweeny for her amazing work and dedication as the FOPS
Chairperson. Anna has done such an amazing job helping to raise thousands of pounds for

our school. A big heartfelt thank you, you will be greatly missed.

With much appreciation, Craig Woodward-Dack and Emma Gower will continue in their roles
as Treasurer and Secretary.

Finally as a parent and Teaching Assistant at Preston Primary, | cannot wait to welcome new
members to join the FOPS family.

| look forward to working with you all and thank you for your continued support.

If you have any questions or would like to contact me | can be reached on my mobile 07841
645747 or fops@hotmail.co.uk

Kindest Regards

Joe



